
Memorandum 

Fr&li: Ms. Betz, Quality Control lab., Environmental Section, NR&AB, BMa:LntDiv 

To:: Mr. Sharpe, Supet77isoYty Ecologist, Environmental Section, NREA3, BMaintDiv 

Subj: Letter from IANTDIV 114:WLC:mbe 6280 of 13 May 1982 

lC The letter discusses that North Carolina has primacy for the Safe Drinking Water 
Act and that this couunand is to send all results required by Reference (d) of the 
leterr to the Stata and also a cQpy to LANTDIV. Dt states that LANTDIV's files show 
some missfng reports. L 

2. The required reports are outlined in Enclosure (1) of the letter. Since January 
1981, we have sent the State, and LANTDIV, a monthly bacteria report. 

3. My files do not show an organic analysis for be water plants. This sampling 
and analysie could have been overlooked since the Safe Drinking Water Act left the 
Initial sampling and frequent3 as a State option, for ground water. My copy of the 
State Regs does not call for organic analysis unless otherwise stated by the Secre- 
tary . 

4. The inorganic analysis was done by Jennings Lab in 1979. It has to he done again 
this year by August. I believe LANTDIV has a copy of the results and I know the 
State does because we sent it last year(l981). 

5. The radiological anslysia was arranged by LANTDIV through an Army Lab. It 
started in 1979 and doe8 have to be done again until 1983. A copy of the results 
were sent to bhe State and LANTDIV with the inorganic anajPg$is in 1981. 

6. As for the Trihalomethanes, the Army lab anlyeis wa8 invalid for reporting to 
the State and Graiiger's results have not been set yet. 

Sup'dNisory Chemist 


